COMMISSIONER MEETING
416 Broadway, Townsend, MT 59644
March 15, 2021

Commissioner Mike Delger called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m., Commissioners Darrel
Folkvord and Debi Randolph were also present.

Public comment: Cory Swanson, County Attorney, introduced the new Deputy County, Jania
Hatfield.

Commissioner Randolph stated there is a contest to re-name the Opportunity Bank building.
Commissioner Delger thanked the Billings Clinic, Public Health and everyone who helped to
give 400 COVID-10 shots last week.

Wynn Meehan, Sheriff, presented the Cooperative Law Enforcement Annual Operating Plan &
Financial Plan between Broadwater County and USDA, Forest Service for consideration.
Commissioner Folkvord moved to approve and sign said document. Motion seconded by
Commissioner Randolph and carried.

Commissioner Randolph moved to approve minutes dated 3/8/2021. Motion seconded by
Commissioner Folkvord and carried.

Commissioner Folkvord moved to pay approved claims dated 3/10/2021 for $41,839.27. Motion
seconded by Commissioner Randolph and carried.

Communications received: receipt for rent from Family Medical Clinic, DEQ notice of water
discharge permit for White Sulphur Springs, Rural Montana magazine. Communications are on

file in the Commissioner’s office as deemed necessary and are available for review.

Commissioners agreed to wait to sign the Silos Recreation Area Operation and Management
Contract until the other party is okay with the contract.

Helen Coleman was also present.

The meeting was adjourned at 11:31 a.m. The next regular meeting is scheduled for March 22,
2021, at 10:00 a.m.



Mike Delger, Chair

Attest:
Ann Rauser, Deputy Clerk and Recorder



